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District Services Board surplus
to be returned to municipalities

Tom Sasvari
The Recorder

ESPANOLA—Municipalities within the Manitoulin
Sudbury District Services Board (DSB) will be gelting
money back from its 2012 financial surplus.

Fern Dominelli, CAQ of the DSE, told the Recorder after
a board meeting, “our finance committee had considered
what the surplus should go to and recommended fo the
board that the 2012 surplus should be returned to the
raunicipalities.”

Mr. Dominelli explained, “the 2012 surplus is $215,902,
and basically what was recommended by the committee
and accepted by the DSB board is that these funds will go
ck to the municipalities based on the 2012 apportion-
ments they had paid to the DSB budget.”
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